
We welcome newcomers to our church!                           
If you would like to become a member of 
our parish family, please complete one of 
the blue registration forms, which you will 
find on the table near the front door of the 
church. You can bring the form to the office 
during business hours or put it into the   
collection basket. 

August 28 , 2022   The Twenty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Mass Intentions 

8/28/22    For the People of the Parish 

9/1/22      Glen Radley 

Income $2,229.00                                                          
CCD $109.00                                                  
Expenses $7,377.86 

                                                                                                                         

Lequita Baldwin, Barbara Allen, Martin Brantley, Wanda Brantley, Daniel Begnaud, Alice Loftin, Fred Blanchette, Castro Family, Vivian Lopez, Maylee Converse, Cody Warner,                     
Denise Tremonte, Sue Dickey, Sandra Dugan, Jim Kaiser, Woodrow Guidry, Dora Robinson, Annie Marino, Kelcey Converse, Jo Frances Manuel, Mary Rogan-Reeder,             
Joseph Reeder, Steve Morris, Karon Preiss, Roy Harmon, Ann Crain, Cece Cobb, Patsy Bobo, Aprille McLaughlin, Norman Lytle, Sami Thibodeaux, Janet Swearingen, The Men 
and Women of the USS Makin Island, Sara Spikes, Leah & Natalie Spikes-King, Abril Spikes, Jennie Beeve, Donna Collier, Joe Wheaton, Kelvin Wheaton, Ray Shawn Wheaton, 
Erica Redmon, Yvonne Guidry, Carol Marsh, Jaystan Davis, Sue Abshire, Linda Campbell, Jacque White, Matthew Waston, John Nolte, Lea Uptigrove, Phillip Grisham,            
Noah Dinet, Trevor Cantu, Hunter Williams, Helen Windsor, Shannan Dinet, Michael Celano, Theresa Henson, Duane Petersen, Steve Schuster 

 

Janye Rodgers  8/29 

Randy Richard  9/3 

CCD is Almost Here! 

Parents mark your calendars as CCD will start back up on  Sunday, September 11th at 9:45am.  Registration forms are 

located in the back of the church, our website, and Facebook.   

Scripture Riddle  

It kept him steady and others away. It kept 

them safe and showed the way. Once thrown 

down upon the ground, it came alive with a 

hissing sound. It hit the rock as it was told. And 

that was when the water flowed What is it?  

The Guidry family would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to the parishioners of Our Lady of Victory Catholic Church who gave of        

themselves with food and words of condolences at the luncheon following the funeral of our mother, Yvonne L. Guidry on Monday, August 

15th. Thank you so very much.  

Attention CCD Teachers!! 

Our workday will be Saturday, September 10th at 

10am.  Please attended as Mr. Durst will be there 

with new safety information to share.  As always 

Mrs. Amanda will have refreshments ready to help 

keep us going as we prepare for another year of 

CCD.   

The Return of Saturday Mass 

Beginning Saturday, October 1, 2022 at 5:30pm the 

Saturday Vigil Mass will return.    


